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 DEADLINE TO REGISTER WEDNESDAY 
 
 
Greene County Clerk Richard Struckhoff reminds residents they have until this Wednesday, July 

7, to become registered for the August 3 Primary Election.  

 

“Those who are not registered may apply at any one of our many permanent voter registration 

locations, including libraries, colleges, city halls, and the courthouse,” Struckhoff said.   Mail-in 

(postcard) registrations will also be accepted if they are postmarked by July 7.   

 

The August 3 ballot features four Party Primaries (Democrat, Republican, Libertarian, and 

Constitution), and one statewide issue.  

 

When registering to vote, be sure to bring along a driver's license, federal or state ID or other 

acceptable identification.  Under state and federal laws, registered voters are not disqualified for 

moving within a county, but Struckhoff urges anyone who has moved or changed their name to 

contact his office as soon as possible to avoid unnecessary delays on election day.    

# # # 
 

 
NOTE:  A list of party candidates and issues is available on the County Clerk’s web page: 
www.greenecountymo.org/election 
 


